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HHeeaatthhffiieelldd  JJuunniioorrss  
 

Safeguarding Week 
Next week is our Safeguarding Week when staff and children will be looking at how children stay 
safe both in school and out. Our particular focus this time is on bullying and we will be talking about 
this in assemblies during the week. We will also be updating our Anti-Bullying policy which will be 
published on our website – parents and carers are welcome to look at this and share any views with 
us. Please speak to Mrs Child if you have any comments or suggestions to make. 
Peter Cowley, the Local Authority’s IT advisor, will presenting to parents on internet safety, 
specifically about cyber-bullying and how children can stay safe on line. All parents and carers are 
invited to attend this session and any adult attending will be automatically entered into a raffle to win 
an Amazon Fire 7! The session will run from 2:45pm in the Junior Hall on Monday 12th March. 
 
 

Easter Egg Wall  
Every Easter time we build our Easter egg wall to raise funds for different things. This year each 
house is trying to bring in as many eggs as possible to win the challenge and extra playtime, as well 
as fundraise for our chosen charity: the RNLI. 
We then buy raffle tickets, a bargain at 10p a ticket to see if we can win the biggest Easter egg 
possible! 
Eggs can be brought in from Thursday 8th March and raffle tickets will be on sale before 
school and at playtimes from Monday 12th March. The raffle will take place on Thursday 29th 
March. 

So PLEASE start bringing in your eggs! 

 
 

Attendance 
w/c 19th Feb RHOMBUS 100% 
w/c 26th Feb ANALOGUE 96.36% 

                              

Absence Reporting 
When reporting your child absent please contact the school on the morning of absence on 020  
8894 3525 option 1.  Alternatively you can send an email to:  office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk.   

Diary Dates 
12th March                      Safeguarding Week  
13th March                      Perimeter Class Assembly 2.45pm 
16th March                      Year 6 Osmington school journey 
20th March                      Choir to Rose Theatre – Singing Festival  
22nd March                      IOW Meeting 3.45pm and 5.30pm 
23rd March                      Year 6 Osmington school journey 
29th March                       Rock Steady Concert 
29th March                      End of Term 
16th April                        Return to School 
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